From: Michael Troper

To: JCT Exhibits
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To whom it may concern:

Please vote yes on HB2314 Oregon Lane Sharing. Numerous studies around the world have shown that motorcycle
lane sharing reduces traffic congestion, increases motorcycle safety and is beneficial for the environment. As traffic
increases in the more densely populated cities in Oregon multiple solutions need to be implemented to address the
growing problem. Motorcycle lane sharing is a low cost, easily implemented solution. It’s past time for a bill like
this.

Thanks for your consideration,

Michael Troper
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